We would like to welcome you to Salt Lake City on June 5-8, 2024 for the Rocky Mountain
Region's Annual Convention Golden Spike Limited 2024. We have a couple of great things for
attendees to look forward to — The Heber Valley Railroad ride and the main event of our
convention will be held at Stadler Rail SLC facilities. Of course, we will have several op
sessions on popular and many published layouts as well as a number of layout tours.

We are happy to work with Stadler Rail as they have started holding a community event and
staff appreciation and have asked us to partner with them to showcase the hobby.

We will have nearby hotels shortly and registration will be coming on the Northern Utah Division
website: www.northernutahnmra.org.

Background

« Stadler Rail builds light rail cars for transit agencies around the world and you can see
their website of what they do at: https://www.stadlerrail.com/en/about-
us/locations/stadler _us_inc/26/

 Heber Valley Railroad is a tourist railroad just south of Salt Lake near Deer Creek
Reservoir. https://www.hebervalleyrr.org/

» Clinics will be in several of Stadler’s training rooms and a train show and model contest
will be available at the facility.




